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We were honored in February this year to be approved by 'Friends of The Hound' to adopt a 
rescued Greyhound named Petal from a Vet surgery in NSW. She was there to be euthanized 
because her trainer deemed her worthless because she didn't want to chase the lure. Greyhounds 
are a dogs just like any other who gives and loves affection, snuggles up to you and wags its tail 
madly when you arrive home. It sickens us that any government body can support an industry 
that is driven only by the mighty dollar and is allowed to continue breeding more and more 
Hounds only to be killed is beyond imagination. We can only hope that some real humane 
decisions are made for the future of the Greyhound Racing Industry , not just $$ for votes.  
 

 
 
 
Rick and Tracey Mayne 
 


